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To the WDC Planning Department

Your ref Proposed Gypsy & Traveller site adjacent to
the Stratford Road, Warwick.

Dear Sir/Madam

On the grounds of Road Safety, for both The Romany & other
users of the Stratford Road, My view is this site is too
dangerous to be considered.

1. I reqguiariy walk & cycle along the Startford Road footpathe.

2. The Current level of traffic makes it dangerous to cross from
one side to the other.

3. Romany Children would be knocked down if they tried crossing
this Road.

4.The Romany uses small & mediium sized HGV's, which would make
Road & it's roundabouts even more hazardous than at present.

5.At Peak times, The Stratford Road is heavily congested,
& the Romany HGV's would make this congestion worse.

Yours Faithfully
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